
 

 

 

 

 

 

20 September, 2013 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are now fortunate enough to be able to offer children in Years 5 and 6 the opportunity to 

participate in a before school dodgeball club.  The club will take place on a Tuesday morning from 

8.30am until 8.55am, from 24
th

 September until 10
th

 December, and be led by Bruce Craggs from 

SportsPlus. 

If you would like your child to have a place, please return the slip below by Monday 23
rd

 September 

to your child’s class teacher.  We will then confirm a place with you by the end of the day.  There will 

be a £16.50 charge for this activity, £1.50 per session, payable via ParentPay. 

Regards,   

 

 

Mark Pratt 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like my child       Class    to participate in dodgeball 

on a Tuesday morning from 8.30am. 

Signed         


